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Petition to Modify Maine's Solid Waste Management Rules
What is happening in Old Town Maine is absolutely atrocious! I want to change 
the rules to prevent out-of-state generated waste from trashing our 
homelands! 
Sincerely,
A concerened Mainer 
-- 
Ruby Wallace-Ewing
Freelance Photographer
rubyjeanphotography.com
207-402-4347
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